
  a 2540 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  a 2540 # kairos {kahee-ros'}; of uncertain affinity; an
occasion, i.e. set or proper time: -- X always, opportunity,
(convenient, due) season, (due, short, while) time, {a} while.
Compare 5550.[ql

  a 5550 # chronos {khron'-os}; of uncertain derivation; a space
of time (in general, and thus properly distinguished from 2540,
which designates a fixed or special occasion; and from 165,
which denotes a particular period) or interval; by extension, an
individual opportunity; by implication, delay: -- + years old,
season, space, (X often-)time(-s), ({a}) while.[ql

  age 0165 # aion {ahee-ohn'}; from the same as 104; properly,
an age; by extension, perpetuity (also past); by implication,
the world; specially (Jewish) a Messianic period (present or
future): -- {age}, course, eternal, (for) ever(-more), [n-]ever,
(beginning of the , while the) world (began, without end).
Compare 5550.[ql

  always 2540 # kairos {kahee-ros'}; of uncertain affinity; an
occasion, i.e. set or proper time: -- X {always}, opportunity,
(convenient, due) season, (due, short, while) time, a while.
Compare 5550.[ql

  began 0165 # aion {ahee-ohn'}; from the same as 104; properly,
an age; by extension, perpetuity (also past); by implication,
the world; specially (Jewish) a Messianic period (present or
future): -- age, course, eternal, (for) ever(-more), [n-]ever,
(beginning of the , while the) world ({began}, without end).
Compare 5550.[ql

  beginning 0165 # aion {ahee-ohn'}; from the same as 104;
properly, an age; by extension, perpetuity (also past); by
implication, the world; specially (Jewish) a Messianic period
(present or future): -- age, course, eternal, (for) ever(-more),
[n-]ever, ({beginning} of the , while the) world (began, without
end). Compare 5550.[ql

  convenient 2540 # kairos {kahee-ros'}; of uncertain affinity;
an occasion, i.e. set or proper time: -- X always, opportunity,
({convenient}, due) season, (due, short, while) time, a while.
Compare 5550.[ql

  course 0165 # aion {ahee-ohn'}; from the same as 104; properly,
 an age; by extension, perpetuity (also past); by implication,
the world; specially (Jewish) a Messianic period (present or
future): -- age, {course}, eternal, (for) ever(-more), [n-]ever,
(beginning of the , while the) world (began, without end).
Compare 5550.[ql

  delay 5549 # chronizo {khron-id'-zo}; from 5550; to take time,
i.e. linger: -- {delay}, tarry.[ql

  due 2540 # kairos {kahee-ros'}; of uncertain affinity; an
occasion, i.e. set or proper time: -- X always, opportunity,
(convenient, due) season, ({due}, short, while) time, a while.
Compare 5550.[ql

  due 2540 # kairos {kahee-ros'}; of uncertain affinity; an
occasion, i.e. set or proper time: -- X always, opportunity,
(convenient, {due}) season, (due, short, while) time, a while.
Compare 5550.[ql
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  end 0165 # aion {ahee-ohn'}; from the same as 104; properly,
an age; by extension, perpetuity (also past); by implication,
the world; specially (Jewish) a Messianic period (present or
future): -- age, course, eternal, (for) ever(-more), [n-]ever,
(beginning of the , while the) world (began, without {end}).
Compare 5550.[ql

  ever 0165 # aion {ahee-ohn'}; from the same as 104; properly,
an age; by extension, perpetuity (also past); by implication,
the world; specially (Jewish) a Messianic period (present or
future): -- age, course, eternal, (for) {ever}(-more), [n-]ever,
(beginning of the , while the) world (began, without end).
Compare 5550.[ql

  for 0165 # aion {ahee-ohn'}; from the same as 104; properly,
an age; by extension, perpetuity (also past); by implication,
the world; specially (Jewish) a Messianic period (present or
future): -- age, course, eternal, ({for}) ever(-more), [n-]ever,
(beginning of the , while the) world (began, without end).
Compare 5550.[ql

  live 3118 # makrochronios {mak-rokh-ron'-ee-os}; from 3117 and
5550; long-timed, i.e. long-lived: -- {live} long.[ql

  long 3118 # makrochronios {mak-rokh-ron'-ee-os}; from 3117 and
5550; long-timed, i.e. long-lived: -- live {long}.[ql

  n-]ever 0165 # aion {ahee-ohn'}; from the same as 104;
properly, an age; by extension, perpetuity (also past); by
implication, the world; specially (Jewish) a Messianic period
(present or future): -- age, course, eternal, (for) ever(-more),
[{n-]ever}, (beginning of the , while the) world (began, without
end). Compare 5550.[ql

  of 0165 # aion {ahee-ohn'}; from the same as 104; properly, an
age; by extension, perpetuity (also past); by implication, the
world; specially (Jewish) a Messianic period (present or future):
 -- age, course, eternal, (for) ever(-more), [n-]ever,
(beginning {of} the , while the) world (began, without end).
Compare 5550.[ql

  often-)time 5550 # chronos {khron'-os}; of uncertain
derivation; a space of time (in general, and thus properly
distinguished from 2540, which designates a fixed or special
occasion; and from 165, which denotes a particular period) or
interval; by extension, an individual opportunity; by
implication, delay: -- + years old, season, space, (X {often-
)time}(-s), (a) while.[ql

  old 5550 # chronos {khron'-os}; of uncertain derivation; a
space of time (in general, and thus properly distinguished from
2540, which designates a fixed or special occasion; and from 165,
 which denotes a particular period) or interval; by extension,
an individual opportunity; by implication, delay: -- + years
{old}, season, space, (X often-)time(-s), (a) while.[ql

  opportunity 2540 # kairos {kahee-ros'}; of uncertain affinity;
an occasion, i.e. set or proper time: -- X always, {opportunity},
 (convenient, due) season, (due, short, while) time, a while.
Compare 5550.[ql

  season 2540 # kairos {kahee-ros'}; of uncertain affinity; an
occasion, i.e. set or proper time: -- X always, opportunity,
(convenient, due) {season}, (due, short, while) time, a while.
Compare 5550.[ql
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  season 5550 # chronos {khron'-os}; of uncertain derivation; a
space of time (in general, and thus properly distinguished from
2540, which designates a fixed or special occasion; and from 165,
 which denotes a particular period) or interval; by extension,
an individual opportunity; by implication, delay: -- + years old,
 {season}, space, (X often-)time(-s), (a) while.[ql

  short 2540 # kairos {kahee-ros'}; of uncertain affinity; an
occasion, i.e. set or proper time: -- X always, opportunity,
(convenient, due) season, (due, {short}, while) time, a while.
Compare 5550.[ql

  space 5550 # chronos {khron'-os}; of uncertain derivation; a
space of time (in general, and thus properly distinguished from
2540, which designates a fixed or special occasion; and from 165,
 which denotes a particular period) or interval; by extension,
an individual opportunity; by implication, delay: -- + years old,
 season, {space}, (X often-)time(-s), (a) while.[ql

  spend 5551 # chronotribeo {khron-ot-rib-eh'-o}; from a
presumed compound of 5550 and the base of 5147; to be a time-
wearer, i.e. to procrastinate (linger): -- {spend} time.[ql

  tarry 5549 # chronizo {khron-id'-zo}; from 5550; to take time,
i.e. linger: -- delay, {tarry}.[ql

  the 0165 # aion {ahee-ohn'}; from the same as 104; properly,
an age; by extension, perpetuity (also past); by implication,
the world; specially (Jewish) a Messianic period (present or
future): -- age, course, eternal, (for) ever(-more), [n-]ever,
(beginning of the , while {the}) world (began, without end).
Compare 5550.[ql

  the 0165 # aion {ahee-ohn'}; from the same as 104; properly,
an age; by extension, perpetuity (also past); by implication,
the world; specially (Jewish) a Messianic period (present or
future): -- age, course, eternal, (for) ever(-more), [n-]ever,
(beginning of {the} , while the) world (began, without end).
Compare 5550.[ql

  time 2540 # kairos {kahee-ros'}; of uncertain affinity; an
occasion, i.e. set or proper time: -- X always, opportunity,
(convenient, due) season, (due, short, while) {time}, a while.
Compare 5550.[ql

  time 5551 # chronotribeo {khron-ot-rib-eh'-o}; from a presumed
compound of 5550 and the base of 5147; to be a time-wearer, i.e.
to procrastinate (linger): -- spend {time}.[ql

  while 0165 # aion {ahee-ohn'}; from the same as 104; properly,
an age; by extension, perpetuity (also past); by implication,
the world; specially (Jewish) a Messianic period (present or
future): -- age, course, eternal, (for) ever(-more), [n-]ever,
(beginning of the , {while} the) world (began, without end).
Compare 5550.[ql

  while 2540 # kairos {kahee-ros'}; of uncertain affinity; an
occasion, i.e. set or proper time: -- X always, opportunity,
(convenient, due) season, (due, short, while) time, a {while}.
Compare 5550.[ql

  while 2540 # kairos {kahee-ros'}; of uncertain affinity; an
occasion, i.e. set or proper time: -- X always, opportunity,
(convenient, due) season, (due, short, {while}) time, a while.
Compare 5550.[ql
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  while 5550 # chronos {khron'-os}; of uncertain derivation; a
space of time (in general, and thus properly distinguished from
2540, which designates a fixed or special occasion; and from 165,
 which denotes a particular period) or interval; by extension,
an individual opportunity; by implication, delay: -- + years old,
 season, space, (X often-)time(-s), (a) {while}.[ql

  without 0165 # aion {ahee-ohn'}; from the same as 104;
properly, an age; by extension, perpetuity (also past); by
implication, the world; specially (Jewish) a Messianic period
(present or future): -- age, course, eternal, (for) ever(-more),
[n-]ever, (beginning of the , while the) world (began, {without}
end). Compare 5550.[ql

  world 0165 # aion {ahee-ohn'}; from the same as 104; properly,
an age; by extension, perpetuity (also past); by implication,
the world; specially (Jewish) a Messianic period (present or
future): -- age, course, eternal, (for) ever(-more), [n-]ever,
(beginning of the , while the) {world} (began, without end).
Compare 5550.[ql

  years 5550 # chronos {khron'-os}; of uncertain derivation; a
space of time (in general, and thus properly distinguished from
2540, which designates a fixed or special occasion; and from 165,
 which denotes a particular period) or interval; by extension,
an individual opportunity; by implication, delay: -- + {years}
old, season, space, (X often-)time(-s), (a) while.[ql
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